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	Topic:
	Extension letter in response to an employee’s claim for permanence [in exceptional circumstances]

	From: 

	The manager undertaking the review

	To:

	The employee who has claimed permanence

	When:
 
	Normally within 21 days of the dat6e the claim is lodged


Model Letter FTC2
Dear (employee name)

Claim for a permanent contract

I have received your claim for a permanent contract of employment.  I intend to deal with it as soon as possible in accordance with Section 1 of the HR Code of Practice on Reviewing Fixed-term Contracts.. 

However, I am unlikely to be able to respond to you within 21 days.  

The reasons for this are:

[Give all the reasons for the delay

For example, I am attending a conference and will not be back at work until (date). I then need to consult the HR department to confirm your employment details and whether you qualify in law for a permanent contract. I need to take advice on your continuous service and the objective justification for the fixed-term in your contract.  At the same time under the College’s financial and administrative procedures, the decision to fund and appoint to a permanent post is not a decision that I can make in isolation.  I will therefore need to consult other people with a role in the decision (say who they are, including finance, grants, external funding bodies, and so on). I cannot, in practical terms do this before (give a date and say why you cannot do so earlier).]

However, I expect to have all the information that I require to make an informed decision by (give the earliest possible date for this). I will write to you at that time to give you my decision and set out the reasons for it. (Make sure you do so, or write again).

Yours sincerely,

Head of Department (or nominee) 

Copy to

Personal file, employee’s manager, employee’s representative (if known).
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